
 

 

 
Tree Part Program  

 
The Office of the State Superientendent of Education has partnered with  C & D Tree Company to 
provide the following materials free for DC school gardens:   

 
- Wood Chips** can be used for paths, etc…  
 

- Double Shredded Hardwood Mulch ** can be used for non-edible planting beds, paths etc… 
 
- Logs (indicate how many you want and about what size) can be used for seating, path 

boarders, planting boarders, structures, art, habitat, play structures, etc.. 
 
- Stumps (indicate how many you want- no less than 10 and if you want them cut into “chairs”) 

can be used for seating, planting boarders, etc… 
 
**Available in 15 cu yds. ONLY- this is equal to roughly 150 large bags or 8 full pick-up 

truck loads. 
 
Also available are wood tables. If you would like to place an order, please contact Jack Howard at 

jackmhoward@hotmail.com with the following information: 
 
1. The name and cell phone # for the person who will be at the site the day of delivery. 

This person must be on site when the delivery takes place (see #4). 
 

2. The address of the school, and detailed info on where to dump the materials.  

The most helpful marker is a stick  painted orange placed in the location where you want 
the materials dumped. The location must be accessible for a large dump truck  (gates 
must be 12ft wide).   

 
3. What item(s) you are requesting, the quantity of the item if applicable. 

Mulch and wood chips only come in 15 cubic yard amounts.  

 
4. The date you would like delivery to take place  

Deliveries take place at or before 7am.   

 
 
If you run into any problems with getting tree parts, or have a suggestions to improve the 

program, please contact Sam Ullery, School Garden Specialist at sam.ullery@dc.gov 

  


